
Dear Margate Friends and Family,


Happy February and March Margate 
Families. We are concentrating on 
Kindness Counts with a variety of 
school-related and community-based 
activities for our panthers. As we 
commemorate the events of the 
Douglas Tragedy, we are all reminded 
of the importance of serving each other 
and spreading love and kindness. 
Please help us make the Margate 
community a stronger and more unified 
place for everyone by reminding our 
panthers about the “Golden Rule.” It is 
the corners tone of our ROAR 
expectations and the essence of our 
motto “Excellence through Caring.”


 We are so grateful and feel blessed to 
get the opportunity to work with the 
best community in the world. We are 
always here if you need any support. 
We are in this together! 


With love,


Mr. Schroeder 
and 

Ms. Flournoy

 

With love and 
gratitude to the world’s best 
community! 

Thomas J . Schroeder, Proud 
Principal and Vicki B. Flournoy, 
Proud Assistant Principal 


 Principal’s Message


E X C E L L E N C E  T H R O U G H  C A R I N G

PANTHER PAWPRINTS
M A R G A T E  E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L

School Website: https://margateelem.browardschools.com 

The School Board of  Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of  age, 

color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual 
orientation

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 2  E D I T I O N

“Excellence Through 
Caring” 


Thomas J. Schroeder

Principal


Vicki B. Flournoy

Assistant Principal


Our mission at Margate 
Elementary School is to create a 

nurturing environment so that our 
students will become independent, 

successful, life-long learners by 
providing a high quality, 

differentiated, and innovative 
curriculum based on the Florida 

State Standards.


 6300 NW 18th Street

Margate, Florida 33063


Phone Number: 
754-322-6900


PROUD TO BE A TITLE ONE 
SCHOOL


Color Blast Run

PTA will be hosting our biggest fundraiser this year with our first ever 
Color Blast Run.  Students will be asking their families for pledges to help 
support our school-wide programs. A flyer with pledge information and 
details will come in the middle of  the month. The actual run will take place 
on Friday, February 25th. Help support our school! 

https://margateelem.browardschools.com


PRE-SALE Yearbooks


Our yearbooks will be going on pre-sale during the middle of  
February. We will be going back to a hardcover Yearbook and 
the cost will be $25. Order your copy soon. If  you would like 
to share your pictures with our Yearbook Staff, please email 

them to mge_parent@browardschools.com 

Tardy Policy

School Begins at 7:50 a.m. In order for students to be 
considered on-time, all students must be in their classroom 
by the 8:00 a.m. bell. Once the 8 o’clock bell rings, children 
will have to be signed into the Welcome Center by a Parent/
Guardian. Help start our Panthers day out right by 
attending school on-time each day! 

SAC Meetings

Join us for our Future SAC Meetings, all are held on 
Tuesday afternoons in the library at 2:20 p.m. You can also 
join virtually on our school’s zoom, meeting ID 9041760188 
and the passcode of  Marty. Future Dates are:  February 1, 
2022; March 1, 2022;  April 5, 2022; May 3, 2022

Coconut Creek 
Innovation Zone Parent 

Meeting

Join our fellow Coconut Creek Innovation Zone Schools for 
a Parent Meeting on Internet/Social Media Safety on 
Thursday, February 24, 2022. The meeting will be held 
virtually on our school’s zoom, meeting ID 9041760188 and 
the passcode of  Marty. 

Congratulations 
to Our January 
Kids of  
Character:


Respect

mailto:mge_parent@browardschools.com



